Welcome to September 2024 EERS update

From BSol ICB; Birmingham LOC & Solihull LOC

20,000 referrals through EeRS milestone achieved

Please share this newsletter with all practice staff clinical and admin

In Birmingham and Solihull ICB, we have facilitated over 1300 referrals through

Birmingham and SolihullICB

Following the successful implementation of EeRS for
referrals to Health Harmonie and UHB hospitals
[Good Hope, Heartlands, Queen Elizabeth and
Solihull] we are excited to be entering the final roll out
phases

Referrals including emergency into Sandwell and
West Birmingham trust have also started with the
completion of access to all users in September
Optometrists have had prompt feedback on referrals
and referral outcomes since April.

At a recent feedback session optometrists said
‘everybody loves its ease of use’

Please make sure you check the Quick Tips.

What’s coming next?

Independent Sector Providers [ISPs] will start to be
available at the end of September

Remember if your patient’s preferred option is not
showing you can refer to a provider commissioned by
BSolICB, in the usual way

Thankyou to all of you who are already making referrals via Cinapsis.
1. Ifyou are a onboarded practice and ready to go but haven’t made that first referral because you are
not sure what to do, please check the help section Cinapsis Support Contractors /practice

managers should ensure all their optometrists have clinical access including locums.
see quick tips

2. Ifyou are a contractor who has expressed an interest and applied already please check your
emails for a response from the team at Cinapsis. if you haven’t had a response, you can also use
the support Cinapsis Support or the support logo as above

3. Apleato the last remaining practices who are not responding to emails or phone calls . You know
who you are, unsure please get in touch and we will support you through the process
Birmingham LOC at lan.hadfield@nhs.net and Solihull solihull.loc@hotmail.co.uk

BSOL optometrists are committed to giving patients the best level of care. Help us to continue
e Asafe and efficient level of care
e Provide choice to the patient
e Reduce email traffic
e Be apartof the on-going development of the electronic referral functionality as it develops

Optometrist are health care professionals in their own right and referrals deemed appropriate
by the clinician should be sent straight to the Single Point of Access, Hospital or ISP provider directly.
This should not be sent to the GP for onward referral unless a clinical reason to do so.


https://support.cinapsis.com/hc/en-gb
https://support.cinapsis.com/hc/en-gb
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mailto:solihull.loc@hotmail.co.uk

FOMO Cinapsis is the preferred referral method

A plea to the last remaining practices who are not

responding to emails or phone calls

You know who you are Getting started with Cinapsis
Please ensure that you give your patients the

efficient and safe care they deserve when making

referrals by signing up to EeRS

Itis very simple

Go to your LOC website for sign up instructions

BSol ICB will look to reduce the overuse of email

SO sign up now
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